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Weekly Attendance: 
 

Willow: 91.90%    Sycamore: 92.40%      
Maple: 87.93%    Elm: 99.00%     Birch: 91.20% 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Counting on Coffee 

It was lovely to see so many families attend 
our maths themed coffee morning today in 
school.  The children loved having the 
chance to share their maths activities with 
families (as well as a drink and a biscuit 
which always goes down well).  

We look forward to seeing you in school for 
our Christmas Productions over the coming 
weeks.  

Christmas Productions 

It may only be November but we have 
started rehearsals for the Christmas 
productions. 

Willow Class - 9th pm and 12th am 

Maple and Sycamore - 12th pm and 13th am 

Elm and Birch - 13th pm and evening. 

 

 

 

Stanshallsch 
 

 

Christmas Raffle 
As part of our Christmas Productions we would also 
like to run a Christmas Raffle. We are asking for 
donations to make up a Christmas Hamper of 
Christmas crackers, Christmas tableware, 
Christmas food and treats.  Please send any 
donations in by the 2nd December. 
 

Contact 
If you need any support please ask on the 
Earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk or ask the staff 
on the gate in a morning. 
Class teachers can also be contacted on the class 
emails: 
willowclass@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk  
Sycamoreclass@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
Mapleclass@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
Elmclass@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
Birchclass@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
 

Into Film Festival 

Maple, Elm and Birch class had a fantastic trip out 
to the cinema on Wednesday afternoon to see The 
Railway Children.  They behaved very well and as 
ever, were a credit to the school.  Well done 
everyone, we are very proud of all our children, 
especially when out and about on School Trips. 

 

An Afternoon with Santa 

Why not spend an afternoon of fun with your 
children at St. James’ Church (Calderbrook) party 
with Santa? Saturday, 10th December – 2:30pm – 
5:00pm. Book via email enquiries@cofe-
littleborough.co.uk  
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Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 
MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

Friday 

Choice of Topped or Plain Cheese Pizza Slice with Fries & 
Seasonal Vegetables 
 
Ice Cream Desserts  

Available Daily 

Hot Daily Pasta, Selection of Filled Sandwiches  
& Freshly Baked Jacket Potato.  

 
 

Monday 

Crispy Fish Fingers, Potato & Peas 
 
Warm Cookies & Milkshake 
  Tuesday 

Fresh Kitchen Chicken Curry & Rice 
 

Warm Fruit Waffles & Whipped Cream 
  

Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Savoury Pie, Seasonal Potatoes & Vegetables 
 
Tropical Fresh Fruit Salad & Oaty Biscuit 
  

Thursday 

Slow Cooked Braised Steak with Carrots & Chunky Chips 
 

Hot Chocolate Sponge & Custard 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Future Events  

 

Christmas 

We are also planning to 
take the children in Maple, 
Elm and Birch to the 
Pantomime in Oldham in 
December, further details 
will follow. 

There is no charge to 
parents for this trip. 

The Children will be having 
Christmas dinner on 
Tuesday 6th December. A 
separate slip has been sent 
home with children today. 

 

Christmas Party Day will 
be Thursday 15th December 
when children can wear 
either their party clothes 
or Christmas jumpers. 

Christmas Service at 
Church is at 10am on 
Friday 16th December.  
Parents are welcome to 
join us. 

Stansfield Hall 
 “Celebrating the uniqueness 

of God’s creations in 
educating the whole child and 

supporting the wider family 
so that everyone can achieve 

their very best in life.” 

This half term we have 
started looking at the 
Christian Value of 
Service.  This week we 
looked at the service of 
others and the 
recognition they 
sometimes gain.  Father 
Ian talked about the 
OBE and we made 
reference to other 
awards that have been 
given by the Queen, will 
be given by the King 
such as MBE, BEM and 
knighthoods.   We also 
talked about the 
service given in school 
by our teachers, 
governors and parents 
who help in so many 
ways.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

Governing Board 

Full Governing Board meetings 
are on at 5pm on: 

Thursday, 2nd February 2023 
 

Thursday, 11th May 2023 


